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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Dwight Goodwin Executive Director of Technology

Date: July 28, 2025

cc: Doug Williams, Sid Grant, and Diana Sircar

Re: Approval of Networking Equipment at Coppell High School New Fine Art Center 

The 2023 Bond election included the Coppell High School Fine Arts Center which needs additional 
networking equipment to support the technology infrastructure.  

The proposal from Red River was procured in accordance with Texas Education Code §44.031 through 
the cooperative purchasing method of procurement with the DIR Cooperative.  We will be paying for 
these upgrades out of remaining funds from the 2023 bond proceeds.

RECOMMENDATION: That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve the proposal 
from Red River for the purchase and installation of network 
switching equipment not to exceed $85,000.


